Changes
In provost
staff likely

Assistant Provost Janice Elias will return to
her faculty position, YSU president says.
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One assistant provost is return-
ing to a faculty position while the
university provost confirms that
there will be other changes in the
administrative staff in

Sweet said Wednesday that
although there had been conversa-
tions about changes in the provost
office staff, he was not aware that
Mapley may be leaving the univer-
sity.

Sweet said Elias will most likely
return to her position as a faculty
member in Human Ecology during
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At Jambar dead-
line neither Atwater
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nor other administra-

tors would confirm how these
changes would affect Dr. Gordon
Mapley, the only other assistant
provost.

When asked if Mapley would
be leaving the university, Atwater
said, “There is a transition | am con-
sidering, and it is my prerogative as
a new provost to bring in a staff that
shares my visions. 1 do, however,
appreciate and value the contribu-
tions of my current staff.”

University President Dr. David

in their role and
others not. It's all the assembling of
a team. It's part of a senior develop-
ment.”

Mapley is expected to be out of
the office until Friday, and he did
not respond to phone and e-mail
messages left by Jambar staff mem-
bers Wednesday afternoon at his
home.

Both Mapley and Elias joined
the administrative staff in July 1999
with three-year contracts and
received high marks on past evalua-
tions.



